
 

 

Newsletter July/August 2018 

On 27th July, 2018, the third transnational meeting of the European project IN PLACE took place 

in Porto, with the Portuguese Innovation Society as host partner. 

The objective of the Project is to share good practice among partners in establishment of 

sustainable and mutually beneficial relations between vocationa schools and small and medium 

enterprises, in the participating countries and transnationally, focused on Work-Based learning 

opportunities for estudents. 

 

In this meeting the partners involved from different countries (Bulgaria, Czech Republic, Spain, 

Italy, Portugal, and the Netherlands) shared the progress of the project: 

- Presentation of videos already made by high school students promoting local businesses 

(six new ones in total).  

- Information about schools and high schools (students and teachers) which are 

collaborating with our project. 

- Evaluation, monitoring and fullfilments of the project's aims. 

- New strategies of diffusion of the project: creation of Youtube's channel 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCU1FLU1soDpXx3gDvHN3-Tg 

- Organization training course in Burgh-Haamstede for teachers in October and 

November, 2018. 

 

The next meeting will take place in Milan in January next year. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCU1FLU1soDpXx3gDvHN3-Tg


 

You can see the video summary of the meeting in this link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=weZGJcPjudI 

 

 

More information about the project on our website: http://inplace.cz/ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=weZGJcPjudI
http://inplace.cz/

